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To whom it may concern, 

 

 

My name is Leland Hernandez and I would like to formally  resign as senator for 

BCSGA. The main reason why  I Am doing this is because I would like to focus on my studies in 

the summer term as I have realized my classes were stressing me out. I did not want my 

stressed circumstances  to affect my duties as a senator.  My education had to come first and 

this was the right decision for me and my well being. Being a voice for the people while having 

too much on your plate can affect the way you uphold your duties and I felt I wasn't in the 

position to be a voice due to the fact that I am not in the correct state of mind to properly assist 

my duties as senator.  I had made this decision based on my own experiences of my recent 

week.   I did enjoy my short and interesting time as senator. I enjoyed having the time to talk to 

people who had the same values in changing the community  we will be a part of or in most 

cases already part of.  The people who are a part of BCSGA in everyone one of them i see the 

drive to be a part of something bigger themselves while being a student and leader at the same 

time. I really do think the community you guys are building will succeed and prosper as time 

goes on. I appreciate everyone who takes the time to read this. Thank you and I hope to see the 

students and faculty on the campus in the time I am here at Bakersfield college. 


